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Trisha Schmid:

This is the draft increasing the recycling tipping fee.  I discussed the proposal with
Kendra Bonderud of the Legislative Fiscal Bureau, and we determined that the
effective date of April 1, 2006, would work well administratively and in terms of getting
enough additional fees to have the full increase for calendar year 2007 grants.  If the
bill does not pass before the February 2006 floor period, however, the effective date and
the amount of the appropriation increase will have to be changed by amendment.

Please let me know if you have any questions or want any changes in the draft.
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